
I am urging Oregon lawmakers to vote yes on HB 2510 that requires secure gun storage and mandates gun owners to report stolen 
firearms. I am a gun violence survivor and know first-hand the devastation that gun violence causes individuals and families. I am 
also a gun owner and store the firearms in my house unloaded and locked. Unfortunately too many gun owners do not store their 
firearms securely. I am asking you to pass HB 2510 so that my family and my community can be protected from gun violence. 


